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Stouder, Heather 
 
From: Julie Tessmer <jatessmer@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2019 3:10 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: Abbas, Syed <district12@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Dexter's Pub Public Hearing May 6th 

Hello Heather,  
 
I am writing in support of Conditional Use request #55022 which is agenda #9 for Monday's Public Hearing.  
 
We are very much in favor of Dexter's Pub, located at 301 North Street, request to remodel their outdoor 
recreation and eating area.  
 
We've been homeowners on North Street for 27 years and without a doubt, the owner and managers of 
Dexter's have greatly improved that corner! We are regular patrons of Dexter's and as dog owners, we walk by 
Dexter's several times a day and at night. The building and property are always well maintained. Dexter's 
caters to a wide range of people and we take everyone from my 84 year old mother to business associates 
there for meals and to socialize. They are also great supporters of charitable organizations and we've 
attended meetings and events there in that capacity as well.  
 
We view the restaurant's addition to include an outdoor recreation and eating area as a plus for the 
neighborhood. We quite enjoy sitting outside at other nearby restaurants and taverns such as the Tip Top 
Tavern 601 North St, the Malt House 2609 East Washington Ave and the Bear & Bottle 601 North Sherman 
Ave.  
 
Thank you for considering our remarks in favor of the request.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Julie & Sam Robinson 
 
105 North Street  
Madison, WI 53704  
 
jatessmer@hotmail.com 

 




